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Tuesday 24th November 2020 

 

‘We are growing and learning together in God’s Love’ 

 

➢ Staffing update  

 

I am delighted to share with you that Mrs Marston will be returning from her maternity leave 

in a couple of weeks. From the start of the Spring term she will be teaching in class 3 for 

three days with Mr Marston remaining as class teacher for the two other days of the week.  

 

 

➢ Christmas hamper collection  

 

We will be collecting for the Living Waters 

Storehouse; Chorley Foodbank over the next two 

weeks. Please donate from the following items 

for the Christmas hampers they will be making… 

custard; tinned ham; coffee; jam; stuffing mix; 

Christmas puddings; cranberry sauce; apple 

sauce; sugar; hot chocolate and gravy.  

Any contributions you can make will be much 

appreciated by the many families who will be 

given hope and the knowledge they will be able 

to eat over Christmas and provide for their 

families.  

Please donate by Friday 4th December. 

 

➢ Cake Sale 

 

I know the Eco club want to express their sincere thanks for all 

donations they received for their cake sale. The sale raised an 

incredible £173 which will go towards 

buying the equipment they need like 

litter picks, gloves and recycling bins 

for each classroom.  

 

➢ School photographs 

  

The individual and sibling photographs have been very 

popular this term from ‘ABC Portraits’. Many orders have 

been placed. The photography company have also 

made a generous donation to school funds from the total 

of the orders which comes to an amazing £480. Sincere 

thanks are expressed to our families for placing orders and to ABC Portraits!  
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➢ Save the Children  

 

Friday 11th December children can wear their Christmas jumpers and make a donation to 

Save the Children. Please make donations on school money. This day will also be Christmas 

dinner day.  

 

Look out for the letter coming home later this week to order the DVD or digital download 

for Rock Around the Flock. Children from class 1 and 2 will be telling the nativity story with 

class 3 and 4 singing some of the songs with some percussion accompaniment.  

 

➢ Christmas party 

 

Children will have their Christmas party within their existing bubble. Class staff will organise 

games and festivities for the children to enjoy. On the Christmas party day children may 

wear their own clothes. Sadly, we won’t have a visit from Father Christmas this year, 

however we are due to have a special visitor on Wednesday 2nd December! Shhh it’s a 

surprise for the children!        

 

 

Upcoming events  Dates for your diaries 

 

Christmas dinner and Christmas jumper day  

Raising money for Save the Children  

Friday 11th December 

Christmas Party day Class 1 

 

Wednesday 16th December  

Christmas Party day Class 2 

 

Wednesday 16th December  

Christmas Party day Class 3 

 

Thursday 17th December  

Christmas Party day Class 4 

 

Thursday 17th December 

Whole school ‘Rock around the Flock’ 

performance available to purchase on DVD 

or digital download  

 

Released from Thursday 17th December 

School closes for Christmas holidays  Friday 18th December  

Class 1- 2.20pm 

Class 2- 2.15pm 

Class 3- 2.10pm 

Class 4- 2.05pm  

 

Please note the new finish time for the end 

of this term.  

 


